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Senators and Representatives,

The Governor greatly appreciates your time on Wednesday to discuss Year 3 of K-12 Education Reform Initiatives. As 
discussed in the meeting, I have attached the updated language for the appointment of the Superintendent of 
Education (approved by Superintendent Spearman). The new timeline pushes the appointment past 2018 and allows 
ratification and enabling legislation for Superintendent qualifications to occur in 2017-2018.

Governor Haley will be joined by Superintendent Molly Spearman to roll out the Year 3 of K-12 Education Reform 
Initiatives next Wednesday January 13, 2016 at 2:00 pm at the Frances Mack Intermediate School, 161 Gaston Street, 
Gaston, SC. Please let us know if you are able to attend.

We appreciate your support and look forward to working with you this year. Please let us know if you have any 
questions.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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